
Crest Advisory are crime and justice specialists – equal parts research, strategy 

and communication. We work with police forces, PCCs, central and local 

government, research trusts, businesses, public inquests and inquiries, think 

tanks and more. We produce research reports but also practical strategy, advice 

and training to support frontline practitioners. 

Crest Advisory has been commissioned by the Office of the Police and Crime 

Commissioner for North Wales (OPCC) and partners involved in the Serious 

Violence Prevention Programme to provide a response strategy, in line with the 

Duty, which is based on the findings of a Serious Violence Strategic Needs 

Assessment (SNA). This strategy will be used to inform the local response as well 

as the commissioning of services in North Wales from April 2024 and beyond. By 

contributing to this project, you will also be helping to ensure that the response 

strategy is aligned with other strategies and commissioning approaches in this 

space. 

 


